Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 09/06/2002, 09:16

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 9.6.2002.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 9.6.2002

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 09/06/2002, 09:16

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

A couple of items for you

New Presenters

The station has gained two full presenters this week with the change of status for Bernie & Stan. Both are now in the market for free beer to fellow presenters as a way of celebrating their new status.

Well done lads

Web site will be updated at the next review.

New Trainee's

Two new trainee's will be taken on board at the end of the month one for Wednesdays and one for Mondays. Will let you know their details once they have started.

Saturday Cover 22nd June

We need two people to help John out on Saturday 22nd June one with keyholder skills. If you can let me know by 18th June at the latest.

Jennie's Farewell

The station said goodbye this week to Jennie. A thank letter was posted to Jennie on behalf of the league, we wished her well for the future.

A card is on the noticeboard from jennie

Bedhead Systems

On the noticeboard is one of the patient power systems which is currently being installed in hospitals. I have heard nothing from the trust as to which one we are likely to get. The press cutting on the wall was recently highlighted in the daily express. it's their for your info. but possibly is not the one we will get.

Station Automation 24 hour service

On Saturday 22June We will visiting Bath Hospital radio who have been operating the software program for the last two years. It is hoped we can learn a few ideas from them Bath recently won hospital radio of the year award.

On the 20th July we are going to Redhill in Surrey. They broadcast on LPAM and have been using the software for just over a year. Both stations have approached the 24 hr service in different styles. We intend to take a little of each and apply to our set-up.

That's all for now

Regards Keep on Rockin!

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/